October Budget Meeting Sunday, October 27

Armando Martinez <seaedgeinc@bellsouth.net>
Wed 2024-07-31 11:09

To:isorella@sympatico.ca <isorella@sympatico.ca>;nick torto <nickdt@sympatico.ca>;yvon6@sympatico.ca <yvon6@sympatico.ca>;Jeff
& Orysia Gay <normanagement@sympatico.ca>;Pakeau@Hotmail.com <Pakeau@Hotmail.com>

Dear Shareholders,

| hope this notice finds you all enjoying summer with your families and in good health.

Right now we are still waiting for the permit to be closed on the building project. The work is all done
and the delay seems to be simply communication between the city and the company addressing the
paperwork and getting the city inspectors out to the building to accept the final results of the project.
All of the Turtle lights are installed on the walkways and the only lights remaining to be addressed are
in the parking lot. These are on order and will be arriving on Saturday. They will be installed by the end
of next week.

| have received notification that | have a court appointment regarding the turtle lights on September
5th in order to prove that we have met the city's requirements regarding this issue.

On Sunday, October 27, 2024 there will be an in-person Board of Directors meeting at 2:00 P.M.
in the lobby of the Sea Edge, Inc.

One of the main items of business will be the establishment of the 2025 Annual Budget.

If the law remains as it is now written this will be the last time that shareholders can vote to
waive the requirement of having a budget with reserves. Any 2025 budget passed after
December 2024 must be a budget with reserves.

If the law is changed we will certainly notify all shareholders of the change.

About a month before the meeting you will receive an official notice of the October meeting and no
less than 2 weeks before the meeting itself you will receive a specific agenda for this meeting.

If you have any questions please contact me. The office is open Monday through Friday from 9 a.m. to
12 p.m. The phone number is 954-374-8888.

With Respect,
Armando Martinez

President
Sea Edge, Inc. Board of Directors.
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